
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:48 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2022 10:36 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Deborah Slicis <DebSlicis@outlook.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2022 10:24 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Increase 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/6/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04490-2022 

As resident, and president of an one building six unit condominium, I was surprised at the common area outside lighting 
only invoice doubled from $15.85 to $32.01 ($25.00 plus tax and charges, with no change in service and consumption]to 
accommodate a new minimum base bill of $25, which was approved by the Florida Public Service Commission, is now in 
effect for metered residential customers whose monthly base electric service costs fall below $25. 

While I'm sure each unit [real live in residential customer]pays above the new minimum base bill, I know my personal 
bill is $60.00+, I find this minimum rate added to this space [outside lighting]disappointing under the price increase on 
this common area. 

Please consider my email, when making broad strokes to the one size approvals that the customer will need to justify on 
their budget, not the commission. 

Thank you for your time and consideration in this regard. 

Deborah Slicis 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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